
In today's newsletter, I am able to share our term dates for next academic year. The calendar attached to this
letter indicates the days in school, holiday dates and INSET days. These dates are being circulated in advance
to enable parents/carers to plan holidays around school time. 
When setting these dates, we have worked hard to ensure that we have organised INSET days to allow
families the space to take holidays when children are not in school. For example: we have set INSET days next
to school holidays which should provide greater opportunities to book a holiday without missing time in school. 
In previous years, a number of families have taken children out of school in order to go on holiday and in some
cases, this has been reported by parents/carers as illness, however children have informed friends and teachers
that they have been on holiday. Please note: where we are confident that families have been on holiday,
children’s absence will be marked as unauthorised and the appropriate processes will be followed. Please can I
remind you that chunks of time missed in school causes huge disruption to the learning of children, their
classmates and the teachers, as timetables have had to be altered to account for learning that children have
missed. Next academic year, we will continue to work with the local authority to tackle persistent and
unauthorised absence. 
We very much want to continue to work in partnership with parents/carers to ensure that all of our children get
the very best education possible. Therefore, please work with us to book your holidays and visits during the
times that we are not in school. 
Best wishes,
Mrs Lisa Dodd 
Headteacher
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Upcoming Events
3.06.22 - Y4 timestables check will take place this week

19.06.22 - Y6 trip to the T20 cricket

27.06.22 - Y1 trip to Thinktank

28.06.22 - Reception Phonics Assembly to parents

30.06.22 - ATLP awards event by invitation only

01.07.22 - INSET Day

04.07.22 - Parents coffee morning 8.45am

04.07.22 - Animal workshop for Rec and Y1

05.07.22 - Y5 trip to the space centre

06.07.22 - Whole School Transition Day

11.07.22 - New Reception starters visit to school

12.07.22 - Y6 City centre activity day

13.07.22 - Y6 Leavers play for parents/carers 5.30pm

14.07.22 - KS2 sports day - am

15.07.22 - KS1 sports day - am

15.07.22 - School reports go out

18.07.22 - Rec trip to Ash End Farm

20.07.22 - Reception graduation 2pm

21.07.22 - Y6 leavers assembly 9am

21.07.22 - Last day of term

Monday - Boxing (FULL) 

Tuesday - Multi-sports (1 space available)

Wednesday - Fencing (FULL)

Thursday - Arts & Crafts (FULL)

Please note: these clubs finish at 4.20 pm each day.

Please make sure that children are collected on

time.

After School Activities

Contact Us
Website:
www.osborneprimaryschool.co.uk

Email: enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk

Telephone: 0121 464 3346

Twitter: @OsbornePriSch
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